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4th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Tuesday 1st November, as part of our school Diwali celebrations Reception will be inviting parents and 

carers to join us for a themed enrichment morning. Children and their adults will have the opportunity to 

join in with a range of themed activities such as making clay divas, food tasting, creating rangoli patterns as 

well as joining in with traditional music and dance sessions.  

Children will come into school as per usual to enable staff to register them; parents and carers will then be 

able to join the children in their classes by entering school through the main entrance for the activities. The 

enrichment session will run from 9:00am until approximately 11:00am. Due to space, we ask that only one 

parent or carer per child joins us in school for the morning. We also ask that you do not use any mobile 

phones, similar devices or take any photographs whilst in school to ensure we are able to safeguard our 

children effectively. 

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask a member of the team. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 1st November. 

 

Mrs Hodgkiss & the Reception Team 
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